
Senna Syrup - Lohxa 

 

Lohxa announced a consumer level recall of one lot of senna syrup 8.8 mg/5 mL unit 

dose cups due to microbial contamination. 

Product Senna Syrup 

Manufacturer Lohxa 

Recall identification date 01/12/2022 

Affected NDC 50268-731-24 

Consumers should contact their physician or healthcare provider if they have 
experienced any problems that may be related to taking or using this product. 

 


